
 

Bi-Monthly Board Meeting 

May 6, 2008                                                                                          http://www.triplecitiesrunnersclub.org 

Location: The Relief Pitcher                                                         

 

 

Attendees:  George Joseph, Grace Tabeek, Tom Hamlin, Kevin Pasterchik, Suzanne Myette, Dan 

Dougherty, Sue Shultz, Susan Cain, Vince Kelley, Tom Carter, Brendan Flynn, Greg Amend 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:12 by Tom Carter. 

 

Tom Carter moved to accept the secretary's report.  Brendan Flynn seconded the motion.  Motion 

passed. 

 

Kevin Pasterchik discussed the treasurer’s report.  Tom Carter moved to accept it.  Brendan Flynn 

seconded the motion. Motion passed. 

 

Scholarship letters were sent out to guidance offices. 

 

Sue Cain discussed the “Make a Wish 5K”.  She asked if anything else was needed and described an 

unorganized Syracuse office.  The finish line was all set and George Groome was going to computer 

score. 

 

Sue Cain is now going to resurrect the TCRC merchandise after brief discussion among the board. 

 

There was a brief discussion about how word of the TCRC garbage day got out late.  It was suggested 

that next year it be put on the web site front page earlier to give club members more notice. 

 

Suzanne Myette suggested that the scholarship race entry form contain a line for additional donations.  

 

Suzanne Myette is willing to write an article for the newspaper about the scholarship race. 

 

Several board members discussed their frustrations with getting race information in the newspaper. 

 

The board needs to advertise the scholarship race better next year. 

 

A brief discussion was held to try to find a way to make sure that “early start” runners are really those 

who are qualified for such a category for the Forks XV. 

 

Montrose finish line July 4
th
 – Tom Hamlin looking for volunteer names.  Suzanne Myette to send out 

plea to the list serve. 

 

Sue Shultz, race director of the Apalachin Fireman’s 5K (June 7
th
) discussed the race. 

 

Grace Tabeek to send final specs of potential computer to purchase to Greg Amend for review. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:19. 


